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------------------- Original Message ------------------- 
From: corascott.16@gmail.com 
Received: 22/03/2018 7:29 p.m. 
To: ECInfo; Mailbox Customer Services 
Subject: The proposal to cut the 145 bus route 

Hello my name is Cora Scott and I am a year nine student at Cashmere Highschool. I am emailing about the 
proposal to cut the 145 bus route. I regulary use this bus to get to school and back and it would be extremely 
annoying to have to take the Orbiter. Taking the Orbiter would be extremely inconvenient for me and I would 
probably end up having to take the car, something that l do NOT want to do. As well as that whenever I have 
been on the on that bus it has always been packed with students going to and from school -  multiple people 
always end up standing. Even if you can't run the 145 during the rest of the day I don't see why you can't just run 
it on the two trips where students use it. 
Your Sincerely  
 Cora Scott 


